City of Santa Clara
SCSA

Cancellation Notice
Ad-Hoc Stadium Audit Committee

Monday, March 16, 2020 5:00 PM City Hall Council Chambers

The Ad-Hoc Stadium Audit Committee has been cancelled.
The items below have been referred to the
Stadium Authority Meeting of March 24, 2020.

CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL

CONSENT CALENDAR

1. 20-319 Ad-Hoc Stadium Audit Committee Minutes

Recommendation: Approve the Ad-Hoc Stadium Audit Committee
minutes of October 29, 2018.

PUBLIC PRESENTATIONS

GENERAL BUSINESS

2. 20-1085 Status of Harvey M. Rose Associates Audit Recommendations

Recommendation: Note and file an update on the Status of the Harvey M.
Rose Associates Audit Recommendations.

STAFF REPORT

COMMITEE REPORT

ADJOURNMENT

There are no future Ad-Hoc Stadium Audit Committee meetings scheduled at this time.
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